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A meeting of IQAC was held on 28th January 2018 with the student presidents 
of different cultural societies of college. Suggestions were invited to explore 
opportunities for raising common sponsorship amount for college. The 
following measures were proposed and open for further discussion: 

1. Different societies should co-ordinate amongst themselves to discuss 
their sponsorship plans. 

2. The College Union will meet presidents of different societies and a group 
will be formed to raise better amount of sponsorship for the upcoming 
cultural fest of college.    

3. For Budget approval of any society, certain conditions should be applied 
i.e. certain amount societies will arrange from sponsorship for the 
concerned event of the society. 


